
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

We look forward to welcoming our students back to Mohill Community College shortly! Please note 

the following reminders, and an adjustment to lunchtime arrangements. 

Daily Essentials for each Student 

 Fresh Mask each day 

 Own tissues 

 Bottle of water (no shared water filling facility) 

 Bring what you need – forgotten items cannot be dropped in. 

PE:  Students are requested to wear a tracksuit on the day you have PE to avoid use of communal 

changing rooms.  Tracksuit bottoms are required.  

Safety glasses in Practical Subjects: No sharing of safety glasses:  Students are required to have their 

own goggles – labelled with their name – which should be stored securely by each student in their 

school bag and cleaned at home each evening.  

Lab coats:  As there can be no re-use of safety coats in Science without coats being laundered, students 

are requested to bring an old white shirt for this purpose.  Science teachers will advise when needed. 

Revised Lunchtime arrangements 

 Lunchtime is now 25 minutes – 1.25 – 1.50.  Classes resume at 1.50 sharp.  

 The school day ends at 3.50. 

 First, Second and Third Year students will remain in school every lunchtime, including 

Thursdays. 

 Transition Year, Fifth and Sixth Year students – in consultation with and signed off by 

parent/guardian will have the option to go down town or stay in school at lunchtime.   

 This decision must be made in advance of Monday 7th September.  

 Students who remain on site will be assigned a specific place for lunchtime.  For this reason, 

a casual arrangement of go down one day, stay up another cannot be accommodated. 

 The choice is ONE Stay Up or TWO Go Down for the academic year. 

Bus/Car/By Foot:  Buses arrive 8.30 – those students arriving by bus will be accommodated in 

designated seats.  Students arriving by bus will not leave to go down town.  All other students arrive 

for class 9.05 (no earlier) – go straight to your classroom at 9.05.  Entrance through front door.  

End of school day 3.50: It may be necessary to operate a filtering system out of each exit – this may 

require a staggered approach to evening exit.  We will review this next week.  All cars must be parked 

off site.  Students should be encouraged to walk to the Church car park for collection. 

Kind regards to all.  

Ms. Duffy 
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